
 

PRESS RELEASE 

On the occasion of the holy festival of Eid-Ul-Adha the Prime Minister of 

India H.E Shri Narendra Modi, through a personal letter to H.E Muhammadu 

Buhari, President of the Federal Republic of Nigeria, conveyed, on his own behalf 

and the people of India, warm greetings to H.E Muhammadu Buhari and to the 

people of the Federal Republic of Nigeria . 

2. In his personal letter, the Prime Minister of India conveyed that, through 

the holy festival of Eid-Ul-Adha, two hundred (200) million Indians of Islamic 

faith celebrate the universal message of love, piety, sacrifice, and forgiveness. 

3. Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi, as we mark this holy festival of Eid-

Ul-Adha, prayed for peace, harmony, and fraternity among all peoples in the 

service of greater good for humanity. 
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